
Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:
448977-1

ROADWAY RESURFACING
I-95 from south of Malabar Road to north of Fiske Boulevard

Brevard County

PROJECT START
March 2025

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$63.2 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2027

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

For more information,
 scan the QR code above or 
visit the project website at

www.cflroads.com/project/ 
448977-1

PROJECT DESCRIPTION  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is resurfacing 24 miles of 
northbound and southbound Interstate 95 (I-95) from south of Malabar Road 
(State Road (S.R.) 514) to north of Fiske Boulevard (S.R. 519). The ramps at the 
following interchanges will also be repaved: Malabar Road, Palm Bay Road 
(County Road (C.R.) 516), U.S. 192, S.R. 518 (Eau Gallie Boulevard), S.R. 404 
(Pineda Causeway), Wickham Road, and Fiske Boulevard.

Other improvements include building barriers to protect the overpass piers at 
Minton Road, S.R. 404, and Viera Boulevard, applying new deck coatings on 
the bridges over S.R. 518 and Lake Washington Road, upgrading pavement 
markings, and improving the Intelligent Transportation System (ITS).

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect intermittent nighttime single lane 
closures between 7 p.m. and 6:30 a.m. Motorists are advised to proceed 
with caution.

Electronic message boards and other signage will direct traffic through the work 
zone. The level of work activity and noise will vary during different construction 
phases. Motorists should anticipate areas of uneven pavement within the project 
limits, a common condition during construction when the contractor applies 
multiple asphalt layers in phases. Many of these roadway conditions are short-term 
and will gradually improve as the project progresses.

Please note that the construction schedule may change due to inclement weather 
or other unforeseen circumstances. For the most current project details and lane 
closure information, please visit FDOT’s Central Florida website 
at www.cflroads.com.

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Ashley Ingham
Community Outreach Specialist

321-634-6111
Ashley.Ingham@dot.state.fl.us

https://www.cflroads.com/project/448977-1
https://www.cflroads.com/project/448977-1
https://www.cflroads.com/
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